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6 August 2014 
Dear Mr Cameron 
The Scottish Human Rights Commission has today called for a continued cessation of all hostilities, immediate humanitarian access and accountability for all unlawful acts in the conflict in Gaza.

Towards this end the Commission is also making public this letter which urges the United Kingdom Government to discharge in full its responsibilities under international law and as a Permanent Member of the UN Security Council and a member of the UN Human Rights Council. 

Firstly, the UK should support the UN Commission of Inquiry established by a Special Resolution of the UN Human Rights Council on 23 July, 2014. The Commission of Inquiry must be given full access to the Occupied Palestinian Territories in order to carry out its independent investigations and any findings of war crimes should be referred to the International Criminal Court.

Secondly, the United Kingdom should support the implementation of those recommendations of the 2009 UN Fact Finding Mission on the Gaza Conflict which remain relevant, including the referral of the Gaza situation to the International Criminal Court.

Thirdly, the UK should support universal ratification of the jurisdiction of the International Criminal Court, including by both Israel and the Palestinian Authority. Acceptance by both parties of this international rule of law would be a most significant step in bringing an end to the culture of impunity.

I hope that you agree that the grotesque sights from Gaza that we witness daily are an affront to our common humanity and I therefore urge the UK Government to take all action required of it under international law.

Given the urgency of the matters at hand, I look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience. 

Yours sincerely

Professor Alan Miller

Chair

Scottish Human Rights Commission
SHRC, 4 Melville Street, Edinburgh, EH3 7NS
Telephone 0131 240 2989

Email hello@scottishhumanrights.com
www.scottishhumanrights.com
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